
 
 

 

 

  

 

Pike Fold Community School - KS2 Newsletter 

 

What we’ve been learning about: 

All of our KS2 pupils have made a fantastic start to the new academic year and adapted extremely well to the 

new challenges we face at this unpredictable time. 

During morning lessons this week, our pupils have started their core-curriculum subjects working towards 

the National Curriculum targets for their year group in Mathematics, English and Guided Reading.  

During the coming weeks, children will be using afternoon sessions to catch-up on any key learning from the 

previous year they may have missed during our time away from school to help them fill any gaps that may 

exist.  

In addition to these catch-up curriculum sessions, our pupils will continue to enjoy a range of enriching 

subjects such as Computing, Art, Design Technology and PE. 

We would like to thank all our KS2 parents for your support and understanding over the past two weeks in 

helping us get back to normal as smoothly as possible. 

 

 

 

 

Stars of the Week  

Congratulations to the following pupils who are currently our fastest students on Times Table Rockstars in the whole school. 

Elliot Mullen 6P, Aros Magdid 4P, Joshua Regan 6P, Fabritio Nicola 4F, Alex Bogdani 6F, Jacob Asprey 4P and Noah Gallimore 4P 

General Reminders 

 Please ensure you continue to check the school website regularly for updates regarding COVID-19 guidance. 

 Thank you to all parents who are parking sensibly before and after school, it helps to keep everyone safe! 

 Family engagement officer: Mrs J. Gallimore. Tel: 0161 795 4614 

 As ever, if you have any questions then you can email the UKS2 team at UKS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk . 

 Please remember that children’s footwear must be black shoes or trainers. 

 

Homework  

Homework this year for all of our KS2 classes will be set predominantly using online learning platforms 

such as Mathletics, Times Table Rockstars and Spelling Shed. All children have now been given login 

details which will be found in their journals. 

*If you would prefer your child to receive paper homework each week, please fill out the homework 

label stuck inside your child’s planner. 

 

Important Dates and Notices  

 

Please ensure you are connected to your child’s class dojo account to help you 

stay up to date with all the exciting things their class are up to along with any 

important messages from the class teacher. 

mailto:UKS2@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk

